
Join us for an informative Open House to 
learn more about the benefits of Battery 
Energy Storage Systems (BESS) and the 
potential of South March BESS.

Explore the Future of 
Energy Storage

Event Details:

Date: Sunday, February 23, 2025 
Time: 1 - 6 p.m.

Location: West Carleton Secondary School
3088 Dunrobin Rd, Dunrobin, ON K0A 1T0



BESS Overview: Understand the core technology behind energy storage systems 
and their applications.

Safety Measures & Best Practices: Discover the advanced safety features and 
protocols implemented in BESS facilities to ensure safe operation.

Q&A: Meet industry experts, ask questions, and gain deeper insights into the future 
of energy storage in South March.

What to Expect:

info@getchargedottawa.ca Contact: 

For more information, please visit: 
GetChargedOttawa.ca Scan the QR code 

to add your support 

We look forward to welcoming you and sharing how BESS are helping power a sustainable future.


